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All Faiths Children’s Academy 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Parents, Friends Association (PFA) for All Faiths Children’s Academy, Strood 
are holding their Summer Fayre on 3rd July 2025. 
 
This event raises vital funds that is fed straight back into the school. In the past we 
have been able to purchase new books for the school, pay for gifts for all of the 
children, buy year 6 leavers hoodies along with new school equipment. We are 
currently fundraising for high-vis jackets for the children to wear when they go on 
school trips to improve safety, particularly in the winter months. 
 
The PFA are currently looking for raffle prizes for the Fayre and would be very 
grateful if you would consider donating something to the school to help with their 
fundraising efforts. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Sarah Brodie-Clarkson. 
All Faiths PFA chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


